
Government of India 
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Department of Fertilizers 
 

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi 
Dated 28th January, 2022 

 
Public Notice No. 23011/15/2021-P&K(Pt.) 

 

Department of Fertilizers (DoF) seeks views/comments on the enclosed draft 
of “Integrated Plant Nutrition Management Bill, 2022” from all stakeholders 
as required under the Pre-Legislative Consultation Policy. Draft “Integrated 
Plant Nutrition Management Bill, 2022” is enclosed at Annexure-I.  

 

2. The views/comments on aforesaid draft bill may be communicated to 
this Department either through an email at usfpp-fert@nic.in or through 
post to the Under Secretary (Fertilizers Act), Department of Fertilizers, Room 
No. 222, A-wing, Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi-110001. 

3. The views/comments may be provided as per format enclosed at 
Annexure-II within 30 days of publication of this public notice on the 
official website of the Department of Fertilizers i.e. by 26th February 2022.  

 

Joint Secretary 

  


